
 
1000 West 15th Avenue  Longmont, Colorado 80501  

303-772-3785  

Pastor- Father Teri Harroun, M.Div. 
pastor@lightofchristecc.org 

Visit us at: 
www.lightofchristecc.org 

Follow us on Facebook  
and Instagram 

 
MASSES 

Saturdays 5:00 pm on 
our Facebook Page 

 

Office hours  
Tues. & Fri. 10am-5pm 

Our Mission: Light of Christ Ecumenical Catholic Community is a vibrant, inclusive and 

welcoming community for all who, following the teachings and example of Jesus Christ, seek compassion, 
justice and peace in the world. We seek to live our faith through liturgy and prayer, community building 

and collaboration, study and service. All Are Welcome! 

Parish Council Members: 

Pam Hora, Rachel O’Neill, Chuck Cooper, 
John Fallon,  Mark Stenson 

parishcouncil@lightofchristecc.org 

Prayer Companions: 

prayercompanionteam@lightofchristecc.org 

Stephen Ministry: 

stephenministry@lightofchristecc.org 

Saturday, July 18th, 2020 
 

Feast of St. Mary Magdalene 

 

Rocky Mountain Region, ECC, Regional Prayer: 
 

Holy One, Enlivening Spirit, in the wilderness of new, root the Body of Christ  
fully into our “Yes,” blooming in Your Holy Season. Together.  Amen. 



As we celebrate the feast day of St. Mary Magdalene this coming weekend, we 

remember how she was the first person the Risen Christ appeared to, becoming 

the apostle to the apostles. May we too hear God call us beloved and respond with courage to share the Gospel mes-

sage with the world.  

 
Here's what’s happening these days at LOC: 
 

• Email Fraud ~ If you receive an email from Fr. Teri asking for a favor or for money, it is a scam. Delete it. We are 

working on ensuring that these fraudulent emails cannot reach our community anymore.  

• Prayer Companions ~ When we have liturgy in the sanctuary, we let folks know that our LOC Prayer Partners are 

available after Mass for you to listen to what’s on your heart or pray with you. That pastoral care team wants you to 

remember that they are still here for you! They want to provide prayer and support for you in your times of need. 

Their work does not in any way replace your ability to reach out directly to Fr. Teri; they only complement the pasto-

ral care that she currently provides. If you would like to connect with these pastoral care ministers, email  

prayercompanionteam@lightofchristecc.org, and one of them will reach out to you. 

• Watching Mass Online ~ Remember, if you can’t watch Mass online until after the Live broadcast at 5pm on      

Saturday nights, you can always go to the LOC website and under the tab “Facebook Live Masses,” there’s a clear, 

chronological list of each Mass with their respective FB links. You can access that page of our website here.   

• Communion Porch Drop ~ On Sunday, July 19th we will be doing another Communion porch drop. We will       

consecrate enough hosts at Mass the night before for everyone to have some at home if you live locally, and our 

Porch Drop Team will help us get the hosts to you. This porch drop is one that you need to "opt in" for, and tell Fr. 

Teri that you want someone to bring you the hosts. To do that, please send an e-mail to pastor@lightofchristecc.org 

by Wednesday, July 15th.  Use "Communion" as the subject, and in the e-mail please note how many people in your 

home would like Communion, and if you need gluten-free. However, if you received Communion at our last Porch 

Drop, you are already considered “opted in,” and you do not need to do that again. On July 19th, someone will con-

tact you to bring you Communion and leave it in a bag on your porch.  We ask that you and the porch drop delivery 

person coordinate so that at the porch drop you at least make eye contact with each other and we know the Com-

munion has arrived safely to you.  In addition, please create a sacred little space in your home to serve as a home 

Tabernacle to keep these hosts.  They will last you a couple of weeks.  This sacred space could be as simple as a 

piece of cloth.  We look forward to providing everyone who lives locally this opportunity to receive Communion.   

• Local Bishop Call Process ~ As you may remember, we were in the process of calling a local bishop earlier this 

year when the pandemic changed our plans.  We want to let you know that the bishop call team is going to start 

meeting again via Zoom to help our region move forward again.  We have introduced a new prayer that everyone in 

the region is invited to pray, that God's Spirit may guide us and that we may hear that guidance and respond.  If you 

have any questions, you can check with Fr. Teri, or Annie or Mary Lu, as they serve on the local bishop call 

team.  Please watch the bulletin for further information as we anticipate moving into the stage of nominating candi-

dates in the next few months.  Here is the prayer we are invited to pray together:  

Holy One,  

Enlivening Spirit,  

In the wilderness of new,  

root the Body of Christ 

fully into our “Yes,” 

blooming in Your Holy Season.   

Together.   

   Amen.   

• Weeding? ~ We are looking for someone who might have half an hour some morning to stop by the office and weed 

the area under the tree with our bench. We’ve added some flowers and a pillow this year, and we know a few folks 

have stopped by to sit awhile. A little bit of TLC for that area would really be appreciated.  

• Offertory Donations ~ Even though we cannot gather in person right now, we are grateful for your continued finan-

cial support of LOC. Many of you have mailed checks to the church office, and we thank you for your generosity. 

  

“I have seen the Lord.” 

mailto:prayercompanionteam@lightofchristecc.org
http://lightofchristecc.org/facebook-live-masses/
mailto:pastor@lightofchristecc.org


 

Alice Hill, Rita Rose Bergren, Sally 
Allen, Rita Duncan, Kathy Kahus, Jona 
Johnson, Carol Conti, and George 
Flaig. 
 
We update our prayer corner monthly.  
If you or your loved one would like to be 
included on the corner, please contact the office and 
we’d be happy to add you.  

STEWARDSHIP 

June End of Month Year To Date 

Donations $10,837.42 $70,368.68 

Grocery Cards $0 $1,045.60 

Advertising Revenue $350 $350 

Interest $318.56 $2,781.98 

Miscellaneous Income 

(Includes designated) 

$46.67 $2,733.58 

Total Income $11,552.65 $77,279.84 

Expenses $10,135.63 $63,843.73 

Balance $1,417.02 $13,436.54 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS 

Assistance ~ If you need assistance during this time, 
there are several resources available in Longmont: 
 

• The ROUND PANTRY, located at: 
 Westview Presbyterian Church 
 1500 Hover St.  
 Longmont, CO 
 

• HOPE Longmont, located at: 
 804 Lincoln St. 
 Longmont, CO 80501 
  

• The OUR CENTER, located at: 
  220 Collyer St. 
  Longmont, CO  
 

• Homeward Alliance offers a mobile laundry service in 
Ft. Collins and Loveland. Click here for more infor-
mation.  

Jack P. Wolfe 
Attorney at Law 
Wills & Probate 

Real Estate 
Small Business 

Daily Readings ~ If you’d like to access the daily 
readings this week, this link will take you to the US 
Conference of Catholic Bishops website where you 
can view each day’s reading. 

Members of Light of Christ or their family members are 
invited to purchase ad space here on the weekly bulle-
tins! Not only does it help out these businesses, but it 
also helps LOC by bringing in additional funds. For 
more information, please call the Church Office. 

Scott is John and Dibbie’s son-in-law. 

Serve Colorado ~ The state is seeking folks to help 
with their contract tracing efforts to contain the spread 
of Covid. Click this link for more info.  

https://www.westviewpres.org/index.php/pantry-menu/shoppers
https://hopeforlongmont.org/
https://www.ourcenter.org/
https://www.homewardalliance.org/mobile-laundry/
http://usccb.org/bible/readings/071420.cfm
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/servecolorado/ContactTracing

